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TO

SUBJECT 2025 IMO GENDER EQUALITY AWARD

Everyone is enjoined to disseminate this information as wide as possible.

IMARINAI

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) transmits the attached Circular 
Letter No. 4823 dated 08 January 2024 from the International Maritime 
Organization (IMO) inviting relevant entities to nominate suitable candidates 
for the 2025 IMO Gender Equality Award.

Accordingly, the Award will be determined by the members of the Assessment 
Panel and endorsed by the IMO Council. Deadline for the submission of 
nominations at the IMO Level is scheduled on Monday, 08 July 2024.

The presentation of the Award will take place at the reception to celebrate the 
International Day for Women in 2025.

Philippine nominations must be supported by completing and signing the 
nomination form and forwarded to the Maritime Industry Authority (Attn: 
Planning and Policy Service) through its email address: pps@marina.qov.ph, 
not later than Friday, 14 June 2024, for eventual submission to the IMO.
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